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that non-executives are on-par or earning more than they are without the same level of 
responsibility and accountability.   

Addressing these disparities requires a careful review of the remuneration framework to ensure it 
appropriately reflects the distinct roles, responsibilities, and expectations of executives versus non-
executives.  

3. Benchmarking the remuneration of public entity executives against the broader market

When benchmarking the remuneration of public entity executives against the broader market,  
is of the view that an increased market positioning is appropriate for several reasons: 

 To attract highly skilled and experienced executives, public entities need to offer competitive
salaries. An increased market positioning ensures that public entities can compete with the
private sector and other public organisations for top talent.

 Increased remuneration helps retain talented executives who might otherwise be attracted by
more lucrative offers from the private sector. Retention of experienced leaders is crucial for
maintaining continuity and achieving long-term strategic goals.

 Executives in public entities often manage complex operations, are responsible for significant
public resources and, for those in smaller entities, have to take on a broader range of
accountabilities and activities. Increased remuneration would reflect the level of responsibility
and the expertise required to effectively lead these organisations..

 Public entity executives are accountable to multiple stakeholders, including the government,
the public, and regulatory bodies. This accountability adds an additional layer of complexity and
responsibility, justifying increased remuneration.

If you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

  
 

 




